
A further communication from Openreach to reinforce the progress and expectations of the PSTN 
shutdown 
 
As always, Openreach are keen to keep all major stakeholders advised of the switch off of the PSTN 
(WLR) telephony network in the UK and move to IP, by the end of 2025. 
 
There are now only 31 months left until final switch off of the legacy WLR network. All 10m lines 
need to be migrated by their Communications Provider (Telephone Company), to the new Digital 
fibre network before then and this will be done by each of these providers independently and when 
they are ready. 
 
We are pleased to share our May Newsletter with you here Your All IP newsletter - May 2023 
(openreach-comms.co.uk) 
 
If you would like more information or access our Test Lab, please let me know Test Lab 
(openreach.co.uk) 
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